BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA
DATE: NOVEMBER 15, 2021
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM: JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

SUBJECT: NON-CERTIFIED STAFF RESIGNATIONS
COMMENTS:

Resignations have been received from the following staff:

Name Position Date of Resignation
Michelle Elting Elementary Secretary November 1, 2021
Kayla Waaraniemi Certified Occupational Therapy Asst. November 12, 2021
Marcia Dagestad Food Service Worker December 31, 2021

Judy Emery Warehouse Secretary January 3, 2022



